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= Jeff Cosgray Health, Environmental &
Sr. Site Remediation Safety
Specialist Chevron Pipe Line Company

4800 Fournace, E320C
Bellaire, Texas 77401-2324
July 13, 2006 Tel 713 432 3335
Fax 866 653 0301
JCOS@Chevron.com

Mr. Jerry Wickham

Department of Environmental Health
Alameda County Health Agency
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, California 94502

Dear Mr. Wickham:

I declare, under penalty of perjury, that the information contained in URS” letter titled “SLIC
Case No. RO0002892, Chevron Sunol Pipeline, 2793 Calaveras Rd, Sunol, CA, Confirmation
of Submittal Date” is true and correct to the best of my knowledge at the present time.
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July 13,2606

Mr. Jerry Wickham

Department of Environmental Health
Alameda County Health Agency
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, California 94502

Subject: SLIC Case No. RO0002892, Chevron Sunol Pipeline, 2793 Calaveras Rd,
Sunol, CA
Confirmation of Submittal Date

Dear Mr. Wickham:

Based on our telephone conversation at 4 pm July 12, 2006, this letter is to confirm the
submittal date for the Proposal of SVE Expansion and Operation for the subject site is
July 26, 2006.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at (510) 874-3083 or (510)
874-3201.

Sincerely,

URS CORPORATION
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Angela Liang, Ph.D. P.E.
Senior Engineer
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oe Morgan

Project Manager

cc: Jeffrey Cosgray, Chevron

LURS Corporation

1333 Broadway, Suite 800
Oakland, CA 94612-1824
Tel: 510.893.3600

Fax: 510.874.3268



